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I strongly oppose this bill, and I strongly support our current system of vote by mail.  

Our current system is safe (see information provided by Multnomah County Elections 

Division:  https://multco.us/info/questions-about-election-security-we-have-answers), 

our current system is accessible and convenient to all voters, and our current system 

is highly valued by Oregonians.   


